
of MIJSKlNGUM County, State of Ohio, for valuable consideration paid, grant 

with general warranty covenants, to 

whose tax mailing address is

the following real property: 

VAN-ORR FOODS, INC. 

2503 Maple Avenue 
Zanesville, Ohio 43701 

Situated in the State of Ohio, County of Musk:ingu:n, City of Zanesville and in the 
Eighth Ward. 

PARCEL ONE: 
Being a part of Lots 52 and 53 in McIntire Terrace Nt.n:rber 
Book 1, Page 22 bounded and described as follcw.,: 

2 as recorded in Plat 

Connencing at the southwest comer of said Lot 53; thence along the south line of 
said lot south 62 degrees 45 minutes east 136.50 feet to the true place of be­
ginning of the premises herein intended to be described; thence along the east line 
of a 16.50 foot alley� north 27 degrees 15 minutes east 129.20 feet to an iron pin; 
thence along the south line of Athletic Alley south 66 degrees 22 minutes east 
120.24 feet to an iron pin on the west line of Central Avenue; thence along the 
west line of Central Avenue south 27 degrees 15 minutes west 163.53 feet to an iron 
pin; thence north 62 degrees 45 minutes west 120 feet to an iron pin on the east 
line of a 16.50 foot alley.; thence along said line north 27 degrees 15 minutes east 
26. 73 feet to the true place'of beginning and being seven hundredths (0.07) of an
acre IIDre or less in Lot 52 and thirty-six hundredths (0.36) of an acre in Lot 53
of said McIntire Terrace Nurrber 2.

PARCEL TI-D: </!3tf�2{ -6{- Zo

Being a part of Lot 53 in McIntire Terrace Nwi>er 2 as recorded in Plat Book 1, 
Page 22 bounded and described as foll=: 

Ccmrencing at the southwest comer of said Lot 53; thence along the south line of 
said Lot 53 south 62 degrees 45 minutes east 306.50 feet to an iron pin on the 
east side of Central Avenue and the true place of beginning of the premises herein 
intended to be described; thence along the east line of said Central Avenue north 
27 degrees 15 minutes east 100 feet to d1 iron pin; thence south 62 degrees 45 min­
utes east 136.50 feet to a point; thence south 27 degrees 15 minutes west 100 feet 
to a point on the south line of said Lot 53, north 62 degrees 45 minutes west 
136.50 feet to the true place of beginning, containing thirty-one hundredths (0.31) 
of an acre IIDre or less. 

This description written fran a survey made by L. Peter Dinan, Registered Surveyor 
f/5451, March 10, 1981. 
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